
Notice of Race  Four Sisters Regatta  Amendment #2 

 

8.1  Change of Schedule 

The online competitors meeting on Saturday, July 17, 2021 at 9:30 am has been cancelled. 

The online coaches’ meetings on Saturday, July 17 and Sunday, July 18, 2021 have been changed. 

The coaches’ meetings will now take place at 9:30 am on July 17 and July 18 under the main tent on the 

water side of the clubhouse. Social distancing and masking are required. 

 

 

Patrick Lymburner 

PRO Steerers Regatta 

Posted Friday, July 9, 2021  at 8:30 pm 


